

Oak Bay High School

This Week @ Oak Bay High

Week of October 14-18, 2019

Take Our Kids to Work Wednesday, November 6

Grade 9 Parents,

As part of our commitment to fulfill the expected outcome for the new Career Education curriculum, grade 9 students and parents/guardians are invited to participate in the annual job shadow "Take Our Kids to Work" day that takes place on Wednesday, November 6th. The primary objective of *Take Our Kids to Work* is to link classroom learning with the workplace. This job shadowing initiative allows the entire community – parents, teachers, employers and workers – to play a part in the career development of Grade 9 students, and it supports learning outcomes for Career Life Explorations.

Consent forms with more information went home with grade 9 students last week. Parents, please sign the forms and have your child return them as soon as possible to their Socials 9 teacher.

Post-Secondary Options Evening October 28th Invitation to Grade 11 & 12 Students and their Parents

Grade 11 & 12 students and parents are invited to attend the Post-Secondary Option Evening on October 28th in the Dave Dunnet Theatre from 7:00-8:30 pm. UVic, Camosun College, Lattitude Global Volunteering and School District 61 will discuss opportunities, admission processes, programs, applications and more.

OAK BAY SENIOR GIRLS FIELD HOCKEY TEAM CAPTURES BRIDGMAN CUP



The girls had an amazing tournament and were so thrilled to be served the traditional tea hosted by the Bridgman family at CARSA after the game. They scored 22 goals in 6 games and only conceded 3. Congratulations to the team and coaches, Milena Gage and Kira Starr.

Congratulations to the Oak Bay senior girls field hockey team on their historic win at Bridgman Cup, beating Provincial Champs Handworth Secondary in a penalty shootout. Oak Bay last won this tournament in 1973.



Upcoming Dates

October 16

- PSAT 8am to 12 noon
- Band Concert 7 pm

October 18

- Schedule "A"
- Student Photo Retakes
- BC Shake Out Drill
- Student Vote

October 21-25

Grad Photos

October 23

- Volunteer Fair in am
- Halloween Dance

October 24

 Interim reports sent home for student as needed

October 25

Pro D Day

October 28

- Post Secondary Options Evening 7 pm Theatre
- System opens to book appointments for Parent/ Teacher Conferences

October 29

• Choir Concert 7 pm

October 30

• Team Planning



Grade 12 Grad Photos It's Time to Book a Session Appointment!

Grade 12 students can book a grad photo session using the online booking system on the Mountain West Studio website at www.mountainwest.ca

When: October 21-25, 2019

Where: Oak Bay Recreation Centre

SIGN UP: Online at www.mountainwest.ca

SITTING FEE: \$10 cash only (payable on site)

Please Remember:

- Cap, gown, flowers, diploma and a variety of backgrounds and creativity are available.
- In order to be in your school yearbook, it is important for grade 12s to have a graduation yearbook photo taken.
- Students may bring props for optional casual photos, i.e. sports items, musical instruments, etc.

Parents and students with questions, can call Mountain West Studios at 1.888.644.4494, Ext. 126.

Wondering how to Order your Child's Photo?

Your image/s are ready for online viewing and ordering!

Here's how to order:

- Go to order.mountainwest.ca (more options are available when on a laptop or desktop)
- Enter the 8 character Web Code from your student ID card
- shipping address provided- it's just that easy!

View and customize your images; your order will be sent to the

Thanks for the privilege of being your photographer Questions or concerns? email orders@mountainwest.ca

Proudly 100% locally owned and operated



YOU ARE INVITED!

Pathways & Partnerships Information Evening

Are you:

- a parent of a middle or secondary student?
- interested in helping your child to access the numerous activities and opportunities within their school and community that can expose them to various career pathways?
- curious to find out what opportunities are available to your child to enable them to explore and experience future career paths?
- looking for more information on dual credit courses and programs that can allow your child to get a head start on their post-secondary path while they are still in high school?

We hope you can join us for an information evening hosted by the Pathways and Partnerships team. This year's information session is open to middle and secondary students and parents. Various career, trade, dual credit and transition opportunities, combined with a panel presentation of current and graduated students will be showcased.

Wednesday, October 23rd, 2019 6:30 - 7:30 pm Reynolds High School Theater 3963 Borden St

Contact Lindsay Johnson, District Vice-Principal, SD61 Career Programs (250-475-4182) (ljohnson@sd61.bc.ca) with questions.

Pathways & Partnerships





We are hiring!

- The Greater Victoria School District is looking for passionate and qualified individuals to join our team as Educational Assistants.
- For more information about the position, description, and qualifications click here -> Education Assistant: General
- If you are interested, please submit a cover letter, resume, qualifications, and references to: hrs@sd61.bc.ca
- If you know someone who may be interested, please share this email and/or message.

We look forward to hearing from people who wish to be part of our learning community.